

**NEWS RELEASE** 

For Immediate Release Contact: Nick Wolda, nwolda@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov

## The Woodlands Township encourages residents to participate in survey

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (June 10, 2013) – The Woodlands Township, in a cooperative effort with Commissioner James Noack's office and the Houston-Galveston Area Council (H-GAC), encourages residents to participate in a survey about future growth. The online survey, conducted by H-GAC, should only take about 10 minutes and can be found at <a href="https://www.cvent.com/d/1cq678/3B">www.cvent.com/d/1cq678/3B</a>.

In less than 30 years, the region is expected to add 3.5 million people. H-GAC and partners are working on a Regional Plan for Sustainable Development to help local governments prepare for this growth. The data from this survey will be used for the plan.

The survey, named Think 2040, is open to all residents of Montgomery County until Monday, July 8, 2013. For more information about the Think 2040 survey, please visit the Houston-Galveston Area Council Web site at <a href="https://www.h-gac.com">www.h-gac.com</a>.

For the latest news and information on The Woodlands Township government, please call 281-210-3800 or visit <a href="https://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov">www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov</a>.